
Br. Thomas Zoppo, FSC, President, 
and the Faculty and Staff at

Cardinal Newman High School
cordially invite you to

Because of Covid-related restrictions, tour groups will be limited 
to include one family member with each prospective student.

Please call 561-683-6266 to reserve your tour
 or go to https://cardinalnewman.com/events/

Sunday, November 7th
 at 11am or 12:30 pm

Kleisley
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